COMMUNICATION C22
ITEM NO. 4

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
(PUBLIC MEETING)

March 1, 2022

From: Giulia Grossi

Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 6:51 PM

To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc

Subject: [External] OP.21.019 Z.21.040

Ms. DeFrancesca,

| am a resident of Farooq boulevard and | am appaled at this requested amendment for this condo development. |
strongly OPPOSE this. The sheer amount of high rise and high density buildings that are planned for this area just blows
my mind. This is not downtown Toronto. We bought this house with the intent of raising our small children in a quiet
community. What will traffic be like with the 3000+ units planned for this corner alone??? This is not even including the
buildings planned for the NE corner of weston and major mac and others in the general area.

We DO NOT agree with these amendments and DO NOT want them approved.

Giulia Grossi Quattrociocchi
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